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Receipt of Environmental Impact Statement for a Deep Geological Repository for Low 
and Intermediate Level Waste 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 14,2011 together with the 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) and Technical Support Documents (TSDs) for the 
proposed Deep Geological Repository Project for low and intermediate level waste. 

The documents are being posted on the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
(CEAA) website for this project and should be available to the public as of Wednesday, 
April 20, 2011. In accordance with the Joint Review Panel Agreement, once the members 
of the Joint Review Panel have been appointed and the participant funding has been 
awarded by CEAA, the Panel will then have a period of up to 14 days to announce the 
commencement of the public review and comment period. 

Notwithstanding these two outstanding requirements, the EIS documents will be 
available immediately for review by the federal review team and all other interested 
parties. For any matters relating to the Joint Review Panel, please contact the Panel Co­
Manager, Kelly McGee at 613-947-3710. 

Yours sincerely, 
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280, flj() Siaier 
Case posta Ie 1046, Succursale B 
Ottawa (Ontario) K1 P 5S9 CANADA 
Telecopieur : (613) 995-5086 

/// 

Marc Leblanc 
Commission Secretary 
613 995-6506 

cc. Debra Myles, Panel Co-Manager, Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 


